
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Immigration Enforcement 
Secretariat 

Sandford House 
41 Homer Road 

Solihull 
B91 3QJ 

             

       www.gov.uk/home-office 

 

        Thursday 4 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Ms Esslemont, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information request – 52658 
 
Thank you for your email of Monday 4 March, in which you asked: 
 

- Number of human trafficking victims currently held in immigration detention 
- The number of human trafficking victims who have applied for asylum (as of year 

end, 2018) 
- The number of human trafficking victims who have been rejected asylum (as of year 

end, 2018) 
 
Your request is being handled as a request for information under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  
 
I regret that we are unable to send you a full response to your request within 20 working 
days, as required by the FOIA. I would like to apologise on behalf of the Department for 
this delay, but I can assure you that we are dealing with your request and we will send you 

a full reply as soon as we can.  We now aim to send you a full reply as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Immigration Enforcement Secretariat 
ImmigrationEnforcementFOIPQ@HomeOffice.gov.uk  

Ms Esslemont 
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